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 We are incredibly proud of our third graders, or as we like to call them, our “Endangered Animal
and Earth Activists!” During our Nonfiction unit of study, students dove into a Project-Based

Learning (PBL) project centered around the guiding question: “How can we, as third graders, raise
awareness for endangered animals around the world?” Throughout the project, they engaged in

reading, researching, and writing across multiple subjects to deepen their understanding. The
students then applied their knowledge by creating powerful WeVideos aimed at persuading their

audience to take action to protect endangered species and the planet. As a culmination to the
project, third graders presented their findings and shared what they had learned by engaging in
conversations about how acts of sustainability can save endangered animals and the environment.

This PBL project challenged our students to think critically, collaborate, and problem-solve.
They’re excited and ready to take on the world—one animal at a time!














